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August 26, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are committed to ensuring the return to school is safe for students, teachers and staff. 
Our comprehensive plan for reopening schools leads the country in robust public health 

-
12, and a surveillance testing strategy on our secondary school students. We believe 
these measures are essential to ensure a successful return to our classrooms.    
 
Earlier today, our government announced the details of how we will prevent and minimize 
COVID-19 outbreaks in our schools and keep our kids safe. This document has been 
informed by advice from leading medical and scientific experts �²  including the Chief 
Medical Officer of Health.  
 
�2�X�U���J�R�Y�H�U�Q�P�H�Q�W�¶�V���E�D�F�N-to-school plan is being further enhanced by additional federal 
investments and resources to support the return to class in the fall. Today's federal 
announcement provides $381 million to Ontario, on top of the nearly $900 million provided 
by the province to support provincial back-to-school plans. 
 
I am also pleased to confirm that Dr. Dirk Huyer has been appointed as Coordinator, 
�3�U�R�Y�L�Q�F�L�D�O���2�X�W�E�U�H�D�N���5�H�V�S�R�Q�V�H���W�R���O�H�D�G���W�K�H���S�U�R�Y�L�Q�F�H�¶�V���H�I�I�R�U�W�V���W�R���U�H�V�S�R�Q�G���W�R���D�Q�\���F�K�D�O�O�H�Q�J�H�V��
within our schools.  
 
�+�H�U�H�¶�V���Z�K�D�W���\�R�X���Q�H�H�G���W�R���N�Q�R�Z�� 

�x A protocol has been developed to deal with students who become ill while they are 
at school, including isolation, and providing PPE to the ill student and staff 
attending to them. 

�x Parents are being asked to screen their children every day before school, and if 
they are ill, to keep them home. 

�x If someone in a school, whether that be a student, or staff member, tests positive 
for COVID-19, the school community is properly notified. Immediate and rigorous 
contact tracing kicks in.  
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